
Christ’s College Choir – Singapore and 
New Zealand Tour 2015 

The choir’s long journey to the Southern hemisphere 

began at Heathrow airport, where a highly enthusiastic group 

of 22 met, with 3 to follow the next day. The prospect of 

flying with Emirates was well met by all, thanks to the large 

collection of films, games and renaissance music on board the 

spacious A380 planes (interior plus choir members pictured 

right) that we were due to fly on. A double bill of two 7-hour 

flights from London to Dubai to Singapore wasn’t enough to 

dampen anyone’s spirits, and with an outstanding lack of 

technical hitches, we disembarked at Changi airport at 8am 

local time. 

 Much of the choir had difficulty calming their 

excitement and failed to sleep on the plane, so the idea of 

a concert the same day as our arrival was a tricky one to 

overcome, but approached with the same steely 

determination the choir have always had. Thanks to 

Vincent Lam, a choir alumnus who has helped the choir a 

great deal, we had organised 3 concerts in Singapore: one 

at the Tanglin Club; one at Singapore Island Country Club 

and one at the majestic Esplanade Concert Hall.  

 After our director of music, Professor David 



Much of the choir’s spare time was spent 

purchasing overpriced cocktails in esteemed Singapore 

establishments including the Marina Bay Sands skyboat 

(right) and Raffles’ hotel. Beyond that, we explored 

much of Chinatown, where we were staying at the 

Beary Best hostel (which was as good as it sounds) and 

enjoying much of the local cuisine. 

After a jam-packed 3 days and nights, 



Taupo was next on the itinerary, featuring another 

large volcanic lake, though much older and thus less smelly. 

A quick survey of the lake (which was incidentally the same 

size as Singapore) was followed by our best-





The next day was a day 

off, a rare occasion these days and 

one well deserved. Some 

members of choir splashed out 

and went whale watching off the 

East coast of the South island, 

providing spectacular sights of 

sperm and humpback whales. 

Others trekked round the Kaikoura 

peninsula, seeing a colony of seals 

who were out in the radiant 

sunshine. A very relaxing day was 

spent with ideal weather, and we 

even got to feel like celebrities, 

with some of the 3,000 locals 

identifying us by sight.  

 

The next day took us to 

Christchurch, which included a 


